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I am in opposition to HB 3856. Oregon doesn't have a revenue problem, it has a 

SPENDING problem. Thanks to bideconomics Oregonians have endured 

uncontrolled inflation & reckless spending from tax dollars. Oregon is also spending 

Billions feeding & sheltering ILLEGALS. Stop supporting ILLEGALS & take the 

money from there instead of creating a new onerous tax. If hunting & fishing licenses 

need to be raised to cover costs, then do that, but I fear you will increase poaching. 

In closing, No New taxes. Living in Oregon is hard enough these days. 


